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I have to just state simply that  there must be  a big NO to the destruction of this sacred
Stonehenge as in essence that what it would be to put any road or tunnel
In any shape or form any where near this magnificent site.
It has been assessed already that any road scheme will severely damage this area of great
importance and this should stay that way.
No more roads should be built anywhere within its vicinity and the current road should be
planted with trees to block the sight from onlookers on the road so that they do not slow down
on the highway.
Please do not overrule the previous court hearing and leave this area well alone as there is no
need to change anything . This area must be preserved for future generations.
PLEASE LEAVE WELL ALONE AND DO THE RIGHT THING FOR  GOODNESS SAKE.
Regards Mr and Mrs Griffin
 
 

 




